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Effective October 1, 2016 AADL will be combining the Wheelchair Accessories (V) and 

Seating Benefits (X) policy and approved product lists.     

 

AADL has been working with AHS seating experts to develop the new Seating Benefits 

policy manual, approved product listing and supporting forms.  AADL is seeking feedback 

and input from current AADL wheelchair and wheelchair accessory authorizers.  If you 

authorize these benefits and would like the opportunity to provide input contact Terri Gaunt 

at terri.gaunt@gov.ab.ca by August 19, 2016.    

 
 

 There will also be an AHS Practice Wise webinar on the new Seating Benefits policy on 

August 25, 2016.  

 

Thank you for your feedback. 
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